
Lockdown Drill Feedback Request 

Dear Participants, 

Thank you for taking part in our recent lockdown drill. Your involvement is crucial in ensuring 

the safety and preparedness of our community. 

We value your feedback and would appreciate it if you could take a few moments to share your 

thoughts on the drill. Your insights will help us improve future drills and ensure effectiveness. 

Feedback Questions: 

• How would you rate the overall experience of the drill? (1-5) 

• What aspects of the drill did you find most useful? 

• What improvements would you suggest for future drills? 

• Any additional comments or concerns? 

Please submit your feedback by [insert deadline] to [insert email or feedback form link]. 

Thank you for your continued commitment to safety. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Organization] 


